
From: Peter Chapman 

Sent: 16 November 2022 18:21 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: David Fowler; SaveMuseumStreet@CoventGarden.org.uk 

Subject: 2021/2954/P One Museum Street 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
We write to register an OBJECTION to the planning proposal for the following 
reasons: 
 
1.      The height is out of keeping with the area. 
2.      To demolish and gut the existing structures is contrary to the Camden 
conservation  policies. 
 
Peter and Stephanie Chapman 


